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About RetroVET Project
Throughout the European Green Deal, education is central to achieving the
EU’s climate goals. RetroVET is an Erasmus + project that directly supports
the European Green Deal as a new growth strategy and recognises the key
role of vocational training for a successful transition to climate neutrality
by 2050. It involves 7 organisations from Germany, Poland, Estonia, Italy,
Cyprus, Spain and Portugal.

Thanks to the wide range of activities planned over the two years of
implementation, the project aims to adapt vocational training to future
labour market needs by supporting the development of innovative tools.
These tools will inspire VET centres to offer a balanced mix of vocational
skills linked to existing and evolving occupations and working methods.

Next steps
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The partnership is now finalizing the Result
n. 1, the Best Practice Handbook on Green
Skills integration in VET. The handbook will
gather and analyse best practices in the
implementation of “Green Elements” in VET.
After completing the content, next stepswill
be the translation into all partner
languages and the final validation, which
will be provided by five external experts in
all countries involved.
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As part of the Interactive Green VET Benchmarking Tool, 27 best practice
guidelines have been developed from the key best practices gathered
during the research carried out for the Best Practice Handbook on Green
Skills integration. These 27 guidelines form the basis of the self-
assessment questions and thematic areas.
The technical build of the benchmarking tool is in progress and will be
ready for the first piloting phase in January 2023.

The 2nd TPM is coming up...

The 1st project meeting was held in Freising (Germany) in June 2022. The
next Transnational Project Meeting will take place in Turin (Italy) on
December 16th. It will be hosted by LABC: all partners will finally meet in
person again and work together to share their ideas, move the project
forward and determine future steps. Stay tuned!
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The website is ready!

The official RetroVET website is finally ready and available in all partner
languages! Visit www.retrovet.erasmus.site to learn more about the
activities and the results we are currently working on. With these results,
our European partnership will contribute to the development and
promotion of the Green Deal and green culture among VET institutions.

Partners

Follow us!
retrovet.erasmus.site facebook.com/RetroVET.project @RetroVET


